
The Bayonne Board of Education-Special Services Department is currently reaching out to surrounding 

colleges and universities to begin the recruiting process for possible teaching candidates for the 22-23 

school year.  We would like to interview seniors prior to graduation in May 2022 and offer a promise of 

employment to those who meet the criteria set forth by the district.  If you are interested in 

interviewing for a potential position as a Teacher of Students with Disabilities, please complete the 

online application which can be located on the Bayonne Board of Education website with an 

accompanying resume.  Once completed, email Mr. Joseph Hayes, Assistant Supervisor of Special 

Services at jhayes@bboed.org or Mr. Mark Steinman, Assistant Supervisor of Special Services 

at msteinman@bboed.org. 

 

 


